
 

 

 

JDPC Closing 3/23/2020 - 4/5/2020 

A Message from Carol & Brad 

  

Just Dogs PlayCare has made the difficult decision to close for all services 

beginning Monday, March 23rd through Sunday, April 5th due to the COVID-19 

pandemic.  Of course we will be caring for the dogs that are currently 

boarding.  We will continue to evaluate the pandemic situation and determine our 

best course of action during and after our closure period. 

 

This decision is mainly based on the recommendation for employees to work from 

home if they are able.  Unfortunately, the business of JDPC does not allow our 

employees to work remotely.  We feel it is in the best interest of our valuable staff 

to allow everyone to make individual decisions on what is best for them and their 

families. 

 

We realize this may create inconveniences for our loyal and valued customers and 

for that we are truly sorry.  We know as well as anyone that dogs are creatures of 

routine and our closure may cause some to have undesirable behavior changes.  It 

is heartbreaking for us knowing they can’t understand why they aren’t coming to 

visit us.  And we will miss seeing all of you and especially your dogs. 

 

As always, if you have any questions, feel free to give us a call (319-545-7111) or 

send us an email (archie@justdogsplaycare.com).  

 

With sincere thanks for your loyalty and understanding, 

Carol & Brad 
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